























							May 2, 1997








To potential participants in the CS/SE Education Relevance Survey,





Dear Sir or Madam,





Thank-you for considering participating in this survey. Its purpose is to gather statistics about the relevance of university and college education to individuals and companies in the software field. Publication of these statistics will help universities and companies improve their education and training.





I would like to have people from a wide variety of companies complete this survey (4 or more people per company, preferably from different parts of the company). I am interested in people who are developing or maintaining software, managing these activities or performing closely related activities. Normally people who complete this survey will have had a university or college education in computer science or engineering, but I am also interested in people who are self-taught or who have entered the field with different educational backgrounds. I am also interested in ensuring that I include people with varying amounts of experience.





The individual data will be kept strictly confidential, as will the names of the companies. I will publish general statistics derived from the survey, and these will be available to participants and others on request.





My assistant Teresa Khidir is coordinating the survey. She can be reached at 613 237-6642. If you have technical questions, please call me at 613 562-5800, extension 6685.





Feel free to distribute additional copies of this survey to your colleagues; but if you do so please inform us about who has them since we need to know the total number of surveys distributed. Also please inform us when you are sending them back. Within the Ottawa area, we would be happy to pick them up.





From experience, the survey takes 35 minutes to complete. I appreciate that this is a substantial investment of time – hopefully the results will prove useful to all.





							Yours Sincerely











        
